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I strongly oppose SB210, as it would roll back Oregon’s long-standing and successful 

vote-by-mail system. Mail-in voting has increased participation, improved 

accessibility, and ensured secure elections for decades. Requiring in-person voting 

on Election Day would create unnecessary barriers for many voters, including 

seniors, people with disabilities, rural residents, and those with work or family 

obligations. Instead of moving backward, we should focus on expanding voter access 

and maintaining the integrity of our elections. Please reject SB210 and uphold 

Oregon’s tradition of accessible and secure voting. 


